Meal Service Guidelines:

Culver Community High School/Middle School participates in the National School
Breakfast/Lunch Program and makes them available to students for a fee. Ala
Carte items are available to purchase as well. Students may also bring their own
lunch to be eaten in the school cafeteria. No outside vendors can deliver meals to
students. No students shall be allowed to leave school premise during the lunch
period without specific written permission granted by the principal.

If Middle/School Students have over a $5.00 negative balance, they are notified
by the ECA Treasurer. They are offered the PB & J Lunch with all the
requirements needed. If a student has a negative balance, no meal charging is
allowed and students are not allowed to buy any extra/ala carte items.

Elementary students are notified at least three times a week by e-mait and if they
don’t have e-mails a note is sent to them if they have a negative balance.
Students are offered the normal lunch and they do not have any ala carte items
available.

Applications for the school’s free and reduced priced meal program can be found
online through Harmony or a student may pick up an application from the
school’s ECA Treasurer.



